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Just a reminder that if you 
wish to wear your red nose 
next Friday please do. If you 
do not wish to wear a red 
nose you can wear something 
red or crazy and contribute 
£1 towards the Comic Relief 
Charity - a collection will be 
made in school.

Class 3 will have their 
assembly on this day at 2.30 
p.m. Please join us beforehand 
for our Coffee and Chat from 
2p.m.
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Chicks in school - The journey continues.

Hopefully our eggs should hatch next week so 
watch this space!

Thank you for continue to keep our children safe 
by shutting the gate after you.We have had some 
instances of children standing or swinging on the 
main school gate. Please discourage your child 
from doing this as they may injure themselves or 
others or cause costly repairs to school.

Film Night -The Pupil Voice have organised a Movie Night for Friday 31st March.There 
will be further letter next week for further details.

PTA Spring Fair - Please join us on  Saturday 1st April.

Air Ambulance - Please start collecting your unwanted clothing for our Air Ambulance 
Collection. Bags will be sent home with children before the Easter Holidays.

Dukeshouse Wood - For children who will be in Class 3 next year (Years 5 and 6) 
there will be a letter asking for interest in this fantastic residential opportunity. 
Please do encourage your child to take part as such an opportunity is invaluable. We 
are only able to provide such opportunities if there is interest so please do send 
your reply slip back to school as soon as possible.

Stay and Play Session- Thank you to the Early Years team for organising the most 
recent Stay and Play session. It was lovely to meet new faces but we would also 
like to remind all parents of children who are in Early Years are encouraged to 
attend.

Many Thanks,
Belinda Athey -Headteacher .


